Feedback Form


Bulk Planning Update Webinar (Eastern Ontario Bulk Plan) – September 30, 2025
Feedback Provided by:
Name:  
Title:  
Organization:  
Email:  
Date:

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on this engagement webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender.

Following the Bulk Planning Update Webinar held on September 30, 2025, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback. A copy of the presentations as well as  recordings of the sessions can be accessed from the engagement web page.
Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by October 31, 2025. 
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Eastern Ontario Bulk Plan

	Topic
	Feedback

	What other information should be considered in the examination of bulk system needs to supply Ottawa?​
	

	What feedback do you have regarding any of the proposed transmission options to enhance supply to Belleville? 
	

	What other information should be considered in the continued development of these solutions leading up to the recommendations?
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